
Date: November 2, 2022 at 1:58:46 PM EDT 
Subject: New Code of Conduct for Patients, Families, and Visitors 
  
 

  

 

 

This message is available in Arabic (الع���ة), Chinese (繁體中文), Haitian Creole ( 
Kreyòl ayisyen), Portuguese ( Português), Russian (Русский), and Spanish (Español). 
 
Dear Patient, 
 
Mass General Brigham is committed to providing high quality healthcare and 
building healthy and thriving communities. Everyone should expect a safe, caring, 
and inclusive environment in all our spaces. Our new Patient Code of Conduct helps 
us to meet this goal. Words or actions that are disrespectful, racist, discriminatory, 
hostile, or harassing are not welcome. Examples of these include: 

1. Offensive comments about others’ race, accent, religion, gender, sexual 
orientation, or other personal traits 

2. Refusal to see a clinician or other staff member based on these personal 
traits 

3. Physical or verbal threats and assaults 

4. Sexual or vulgar words or actions 

5. Disrupting another patient’s care or experience 

If we believe you have violated the Code with unwelcome words or actions, you will 
be given the chance to explain your point of view. We will always carefully consider 
your response before we make any decisions about future care at Mass General 
Brigham. Some violations of this Code may lead to patients being asked to make 
other plans for their care. Future non-emergency care at Mass General Brigham may 
require review, though we expect this to be rare. If you witness or are the target of 
any of these behaviors, please report it to a member of your care team.  
 
Many healthcare systems across the country have similar codes of conduct. Please 

https://click.email.patientgateway.org/?qs=82b615a03ba451b30976b90a3ee13aadf9d669d59212a1b8153b92a4db4ef22106c2c4faad086da5e465eb4cb76755942e180f8c6dfccb2c
https://click.email.patientgateway.org/?qs=82b615a03ba451b3ceb2dfd7d2bc2ccce7dec8ee7c8adc06785a3610da6dfc832e142f311827f88c706c24a9b1910cdbb2f881c83d949e75
https://click.email.patientgateway.org/?qs=82b615a03ba451b3e7f9fd651a7f59685fced505028dad1b7ca7d6e04e2344b85b3b003946d736e60961a46fdcac84b08f199a121ce5b4b2
https://click.email.patientgateway.org/?qs=82b615a03ba451b344adc59103431ed90d64b137ea865a08abfc53309a25fdd24b4f72efc496f87fa076cee6b4a532203f55ccb42249365a
https://click.email.patientgateway.org/?qs=82b615a03ba451b369348f69349b4ce776323fb1e30c081698ef982af88b8a8d32e8c56677daea44859262f396a86ac400d06f7620e5b0de
https://click.email.patientgateway.org/?qs=82b615a03ba451b384d7c39704b9cae7319c36ebcad29342423176e98717cfabcf65813391376ecda6dfe8595fdc0a15fba43345ca0fdbec


 

watch the video below to learn more and visit this webpage. If you have questions, 
email MGBPatientCodeOfConduct@partners.org.  
  

 

 

   

 
We aim to meet the health needs of every patient we care for. We look forward to 
seeing you.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tom Sequist, MD 
Chief Medical Officer 
Mass General Brigham 
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